
Inauguration of the Anthology of Critical Essays Entitled Bangla O 

Bangalir Krishti-Aitijhya: A Diachronic Cultural Study and 

Observation of Raksha Bandhan  

August 12, 2022 

The institution has organized a cultural ceremony to celebrate the inauguration 

of the anthology of critical essays entitled Bangla O Bangalir Krishti-Aitihya: A 

Diachronic Cultural Study, published by the institution. The book was formally 

inaugurated eminent painter Sri Hariprasad Medda, who spoke on the 

importance of studying our cultural heritage on the eve of the commemoration 

of 75
 
years of independence. The programme began with an opening song by 

the students of the institution. Dr. Mausumi Ghosh, Principal has delivered the 

welcome address. She spoke on the necessity of such an endeavour to celebrate 

our culturally enriched past. Mr. Jagabandhu Ghosh, President of the Governing 

Body, expressed his hearty congratulations to the teachers and non-teaching 

employees for their efforts to make the programme a grand success. The 

programme was coordinated by Mr. Subham Amin, Assistant Professor, 

Department of English.  



 

 

 



 

 


